Pregnancy Testing, Options and Information
Some people have basic questions about how pregnancy happens. Some may have questions about avoiding a pregnancy. Some may wonder about options for an unintended pregnancy. 

Pregnancy testing is available by nursing appointment in the student health center. There is a fee associated with this service regardless of insurance coverage. Pregnancy testing must be paid for online prior to the scheduled appointment and a copy of the receipt must be brought to the appointment. For payment information see cost of services. There is no fee to come in and speak to the nurse about pregnancy testing, pregnancy options including medication abortion, and other information. Call the appointment desk at 209-228-2273 to schedule a nursing appointment or discuss payment options. 
Only you can decide what is best for you when it comes to pregnancy. The Student Health Center clinicians are available to help.  Medication abortion is one option and is available on campus with an appointment, call 209-228-2273 to schedule. 
A staff member at your local Planned Parenthood health center can also talk with you about all of your pregnancy-related concerns. We can help you get the care that you need. Additional information: https://www.plannedparenthood.org/learn/pregnancy

